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              A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

February 13,  2020  

 

Dear Families, 

 

We have been looking forward to Valentine’s Day. One 

of the teachers told me that she loves Valentine’s Day. 

She said, “It’s a sweet, lovely holiday in a bleak time of 

the year.” Several of the little ones described their             

Valentine’s Day colors as we walked at  morning               

carpool this week. We will be sharing our love with one 

another today.  May your day be filled with love. 

 

State of the School Meetings-Contracts for 2020-21                                                                                                 

If you were unable to attend one of these meetings, please call me to schedule an 

appointment to review the meeting and pick up your 2020-21 contract.    

Return your contract by February 18th along with the $200 family 

registration fee. After that date, the fee is $250. Thank you.       

Auction                                                                                                                                                  

If you are planning on staying overnight at the DoubleTree Hilton after the GALA, 

listed below is the discount link to book:                                                                                    

https://secure3.hilton.come/en US/dt/reservation/book.htm?execution=e1s1     

Family Night Sweet Shop needs sweets! If you can donate some                    

homemade or store bought desserts, please sign up with Tina at 

tmancuso@stvs.us.                                                    

Last day to turn in GALA RSVP is Tuesday, February 18th. 

Morning Carpool                                                                                                            

Before Christmas, very few students were tardy. Since the holiday break,                   

a number of students have been late and several students been consistently late. 

We would like for all students to be in their classrooms so the teacher can start 

class at 8:30 sharp. Please have your child here by 8:25 each morning. Thank you.                                                                                                                               

Science Fair                                                                                                                                   

The Science Fair is just a couple of weeks away! Students in grades K-8 are                    

participating in the Fair. Plan to visit the school on February 21 from 7-8:30 pm.   

                

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                                   

With my love and prayers, 

   

                                                                                                     

What’s happening?                                                          

February 14                                                                              

 No School                                                              

 Archdiocesan In-service 

February 17                                                                            

 No School                                                          

 Presidents’ Day 

February 21                                                                         

 Science Fair, 7 pm 

February 26                                                                              

 Ash Wednesday, Mass, 9 am 

February 27                                                                           

 Family Night Auction   

 Doors Open at 5 pm                                                

 No Admission 

February 29                                                                             

 Gala Dinner Oral Auction                                              

 Doubletree by Hilton                                       

 Doors Open at 5 pm                                          

 Ticket Available 

March 5                                                                                       

 School Commission, 7 pm 

March 6                                                                                    

 Mass, 9 am 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   

is the center                                           

of your life,                                             

no words                                     

are necessary.                                 

Your mere                                      

presence  will                                

touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               



We are always trying to be the best Catholic 

school we can be. 

This space is for your suggestions, comments, 

and /or feedback. 

 

Thank you  

to  

our                   

 Auction Sponsors! 

Red Lion Transport, 

LLC 

 

Substitute Catechists Needed 

Our parish Religious Education program is looking for                  
substitute catechists (teachers). The program meets                

Wednesday from 6:30pm to 8pm during the school year. All 
substitutes would be given a lesson plan and all the support 
and help they need from our Children’s Minister Stephanie 

Gray. If you have questions or would like to help please speak 
with Stephanie at the Parish Office. The number is                   

259-839-2320 or you can email her 
at sgray@stvincentparish.org. 

mailto:sgray@stvincentparish.org

